
 CITY OF LOS ANGELES 
 PUBLIC SCOPING MEETING—HOLLYWOOD & WILCOX 

JUNE 8, 2017 
 
 

TO ENSURE THE CITY RECEIVES YOUR COMMENTS IN RESPONSE TO THE NOTICE OF PREPARATION, 
THE CITY REQUIRES THAT YOU PUT YOUR COMMENTS IN WRITING. 

WRITTEN COMMENTS CAN BE SUBMITTED AT THE SCOPING MEETING, BY MAIL, BY FAX, OR BY EMAIL. 

ATTN: WILLIAM LAMBORN, CITY PLANNING ASSOCIATE 
RE: ENV-2016-3177-EIR 

DEPARTMENT OF CITY PLANNING 
CITY OF LOS ANGELES 

200 N SPRING STREET, ROOM 750 
LOS ANGELES, CA  90012 

 
FAX TO 213-978-1343 

EMAIL TO WILLIAM.LAMBORN@LACITY.ORG 
 

 

mailto:william.lamborn@lacity.org

